
EnviroScan - DNR, OGCC <dnr_ogcc.enviroscan@state.co.us>

Fwd: Ursa Operating Company - Lundgren Centralized E&P Facility - 2013
Annual Report
1 message

Fischer - DNR, Alex <alex.fischer@state.co.us> Wed, Mar 5, 2014 at 6:50 AM
To: OGCC EnviroScan - DNR <ogcc.enviroscan@state.co.us>

Amber- Please upload email and attachment to Facility ID: 149019.

Thanks
Alex

---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: Lujan - DNR, Carlos <carlos.lujan@state.co.us>
Date: Fri, Feb 14, 2014 at 3:16 PM
Subject: Re: Ursa Operating Company - Lundgren Centralized E&P Facility - 2013 Annual Report
To: Kris Rowe <krowe@hrlcomp.com>
Cc: "rbleil@ursaresources.com" <rbleil@ursaresources.com>, "Matt Honeycutt
(mhoneycutt@ursaresources.com)" <mhoneycutt@ursaresources.com>, "Cari Chelewski
(cchelewski@ursaresources.com)" <cchelewski@ursaresources.com>, Alex Fischer
<alex.fischer@state.co.us>

Kris,
Thank you for the report.  Please copy Alex Fischer as well when you submit the Form 27.  Alex manages all
Centralized E&P waste management facilities, so he needs to be informed.  I am including the report in this
email and I am copying him.

Thanks again,
Carlos

Carlos A. Luján, Ph.D
Environmental Protection Specialist
NW Region
 
Colorado Oil & Gas Conservation
Commission

 

796 Megan Avenue, Suite 201
Rifle, Colorado  81650
Phone:  (970) 625-2497  Ext 7   (COGCC
Internal extension: 5689)
Fax:      (970) 625-5682
Cell:      (970) 286 3292  
Email: Carlos.Lujan@state.co.us
Website: http://www.colorado.gov/cogcc
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Please consider the environment prior to printing this e-mail...

On Mon, Feb 10, 2014 at 4:23 PM, Kris Rowe <krowe@hrlcomp.com> wrote:

Carlos,

 

Attached is a 2013 Annual Report for the Ursa Operating Company (Ursa) Lundgren Centralized E&P Facility.
This facility was not used during the 2013 year and it should be noted that the only fluids currently within the
pit is from precipitation events over this past winter. Ursa is proposing to close the facility during 2014, at
which time any precipitation within the pit will be removed. A Site Investigation & Remediation Work Plan
(Form 27) is currently being drafted to give the required 60 day notice of the facility closure and will be
submitted to you within the next couple of weeks.

 

If you have any questions, don’t hesitate to contact myself or Rob Bleil at your convenience.

 

Thank you,

 

 

Kris

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kris Rowe

Waste Management Project Manager

HRL Compliance Solutions Inc.

2385 F ½ RD

Grand Junction CO 81505

970-243-3271 – Office

mailto:krowe@hrlcomp.com
tel:970-243-3271


970-261-2015 – Cell

 

 

Confidentiality Note:  This e-mail and any attachments are confidential and only for the use as authorized by HRL Compliance

Solutions Inc. If  you receive this message in error or are not the intended recipient, you should not retain, distribute, disclose or use

any of this information. Permanently delete the e-mail and any attachments or copies.

 

-- 

Alex Fischer, P.G.

Environmental Supervisor, Western Colorado

State of Colorado, Oil and Gas Conservation Commission

1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801

Denver, Colorado 80203

office: 303.894-2100 ext. 5138 | fax: 303.894-2109

email: alex.fischer@state.co.us   
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